
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
COMMISSIONERS OF MADISON METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the Commission of the Madison 
Metropolitan Sewerage District will be present from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 
13, 2025, at the 2026 CIP Technical Information Webinar. This webinar will take place via Zoom. 
No Commission business or action will be taken during the webinar. Details are listed below for 
virtual access. 
 
TO ATTEND THE WEBINAR: Registration is required; please register at: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88478068462. After registering, you will be sent an email with the 
information you will need to attend the webinar. LISTEN TO AUDIO VIA PHONE: 1-312-626-
6799 Meeting ID: 884 7806 8462. 
 
If you wish to participate and do not have telephone or internet access, please contact Kassie 
Knapstad at kassiek@madsewer.org or 608-222-1201 to see whether an accommodation can 
be made. 
 
Notice Date: May 10, 2025                            Eric Dundee, P.E., ENV-SP 

Executive Director  
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